
Fairview Road cleanup held on Saturday 
 

Last Saturday (4/18/09) morning approximately 15 
students from Bonnie Fancher’s Switzerland County High 
School class, some young friends and several adults 
participated in the Fairview Road cleanup. 
 While the group was disappointed that the entire road 
wasn’t able to be covered, they did cover around 95-percent 
of the road’s distance. 
 Among the things removed from the roadside: 

 10 tires 
 11 bags of aluminum cans 
 55 bags of trash 
 Several items too large to bag 

Thanks go to the following individuals and/or groups 
for their support: 

 Switzerland County High School Students; friends 
who helped 

 Switzerland County SWCD 
 Natural Resources Conservation Service 
 Switzerland County Highway Department 
 Adults who helped 
 River Valley Express/Vevay Shell 
 Fairview United Methodist Church 
 Affordable Container County 
 Historic Hoosier Hills 

The Indian Creek Watershed Project, along with 
partners, will be scheduling more cleanup activities.  
Anyone having suggestions should contact Cary Louderback, 
Watershed Coordinator at the Switzerland County SWCD, 427-
3126 extension 3; or email cary.louderback@in.nacdnet.net. 
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